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Birthday Treats 

We are currently putting plans in place for alternative ways for pupils to mark their birthdays in class. In 

he meantime, pupils can still bring in birthday treats to share, but we are asking for these to be brought 

in two days in advance, following COVID guidance. Thank you for your cooperation. 
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November 2024 
Mon 11 Y4 MTC Presentation 3.15pm 

Tues 12 Chatterbooks starts 2.45pm to 3pm 

Fri 15 Fayre Donations – Chocs & Sweets 

Fairtrade Tuckshop 3.15pm 

Mon 18 Y2 Planetarium Trip 

 Y5 Marchants Hill Presentation 2.30pm 

Thurs 21 Fayre Donations – Jazzy Jars 

Y4 Class Liturgy 2.45pm  

Fri 22 School Closure Day 

Fri 29 Fayre Donations – Bottles 
December 2024 

Tues 3 Flu Vaccine 

Fri 6  Christmas Fayre 3.30pm 

 

 

Basketball Champions 

Our all-conquering Year 3 and 4 Basketball team 

have done it again, this time winning the 

Southern Area competition, having qualified by 

winning the LASP competition before half-term. 

It was another example of fantastic teamwork 

with St Catherine's not even conceding a basket 

in any of their games. Special mention to Keanu 

who once again was the player of the 

tournament. They will now go on to compete for 

the title of West Sussex champions in the 

coming  

weeks.  

What an  

achievement! 
 

 

Mark 12:28-34  
 

‘Love the lord your God with all your heart.’ 

Labels on Clothing 

With more and more warm hats, scarves and gloves 

coming in to school, please make sure all items of 

clothing are clearly labelled so that if they do go 

missing, they can be quickly returned to their owners. 
 

 

Word of the Week: criticise 

Attendance 

As the weather grows colder and pupils pick up 

more illnesses, make sure to use the NHS’s 

guide ‘Is my child too ill for school?’ to decide 

whether or not it is appropriate for your child 

to come to school. 

 
Remembrance Week 

In the run up to Remembrance Day next week, this 

week, pupils throughout the school have been learning 

about the meaning behind the poppy and the 

significance of the day. Today, Year 6 visited the local 

War Memorial as part of their learning. On Monday, 

Mr Croghan will lead a special Remembrance assembly 

in which each class will share their learning with the 

rest of the school and pupils will take time out of their 

busy days to remember those who have died in the line 

of duty. 
 

 

 

Administering Medicine at School 

If you have given permission for your child to have 

paracetamol or antihistamine in school we are assuming 

that this will continue unless you contact the school 

office to let us know otherwise. 
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https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/

